
 
GORSEYBRIGG PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Y2 Music Party 
(supported by Derbyshire Music Partnership) 

 
 

The Year 2 children are having a Music Party on 
 
 

Tuesday 13th June 2017 
9.30 – 11.30 am 

 
 
This year the Music Party will be held at 
Gorseybrigg Primary School.   Year 2 children from 
William Levick and St Andrew’s will also attend the 
event. 
 
The aim of the morning is to give children an 
exciting music experience which includes new 
songs and opportunities. The theme this year is 
‘On the Move’ and appropriate songs have been 
chosen. 
 
It is always an enjoyable event. 
 


